
Copenhagen, October 2023   

 

 

Statement of Continued Support 

 

Dear Stakeholders, 

 

With this letter, I confirm that DanChurchAid (DCA), continuously supports the ten principles of the 
UN Global Compact (UNGC) with respect to human rights, labour rights, environment, and anti-
corruption. 

DCA's work is rooted in crosscutting policy commitments, such as a gender and rights-based 
approach to development, anti-corruption policy, and complaints handling mechanism. DCA is also 
certified by the Core Humanitarian Standards (CHS) and has since becoming a member of UNGC in 
2017 taken further steps to ensure that our work continuously promotes human rights at national, 
regional, and international level. DCA has also furthered awareness amongst the Danish UN Compact 
Network, by actively engaging in the network steering committee on human rights, and supported 
development of several network events. 

With this letter of continued support, we express our intent to continue our engagement and 
support in advancing responsible business conduct in line with the UN Global Compact Principles 
and the UN Guiding Principles on Business & Human Rights. This through our commitment to 
communicate and share information with stakeholders and the public on potentials to advance 
accountability, sustainability and ensuring that no one is left behind, in line with the objectives of 
the Sustainable Development Goals. 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a 
Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization's efforts to support the 
implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public 
accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress as outlined in the UN 
Global Compact COE policy. 

Kind regards 

 

Birgitte Qvist-Sørensen 

 

 
General Secretary 
DanChurchAid 


